There was an error in the abstract of an article by Shelly E Greenfield, M.D., M.PH., et al., published in the Sep-
tember issue of the Journal titled “Who Comes to Voluntary, Community-Based Alcohol Screening?” (Am J
Psychiatry 2003; 160:1677-1683). In the Results section, the number of college sites in the fourth line from the
bottom of the paragraph should actually be 367.



